
Text of email from Programme Officer to Angus Murdoch 15 March 2018 re Matter 14. 

 

Dear Mr Murdoch 

 

You may have seen that the Council produced a Note on Matter 14 as requested by the inspector 

(NSH/03). This was put on the website on 2 March 2018. Mr Griffiths has now had time to consider 

this.  

He would be happy to receive any comments you may wish to make by Friday 30 March 2018. It 

may be helpful for you to know that he will also accept comments within that timetable from the 

other parties you referred to at the hearing, but you will need to draw this to their attention. 

After that he will allow final comments from the Council before reaching a conclusion on the matter 

himself. 

 

Carmel Edwards 

Programme Officer 


